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February 7, 2024 

 
Éamon Ó’Cuív TD 

Constituency Office 

Kirwin House 

Flood Street 

Galway 

 

RE: PQ 4268/23 
“To ask the Minister for Health the progress to date in providing a primary healthcare facility in Oranmore, 
County Galway; and if he will make a statement on the matter” 

 

Dear Deputy Ó’Cuív, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

 

I refer to your parliamentary Question received on the 26/01/2024 in relation to the progress being made in 
relation to the provision of a healthcare facility in Oranmore, Co.Galway. The developer has received the 
grant of planning permission for this primary care development project in Oranmore.  The HSE is engaging 
with the developer to progress and all options available will be used to progress this project.   

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

__________________________ 

Mary Warde 

Head of Primary Care 

Community Healthcare West 

 

 
 
 
 


